
Saturday, June 8 & July 6, 10 a.m.–noon 
The Columbine Valley Police Department welcomes kids  
of all ages to our Safety Training!  

• Learn: Learn more about safely riding scooters, e-scooters, 
bikes, and e-bikes around Columbine Valley and Bow Mar.  

• Play: Show off your skills in our cone zone, meet police officers, 
and check out their cool cars!  

• June 8, Columbine Country Club: Meet at the small overflow 
parking lot for the tennis courts off Club Lane. 

• July 6, Bow Mar: Meet at the parking lot for the tennis courts 
on Pinyon Drive. 

Free and open to the public. Questions? Call 303-795-1434.   
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